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Price Increase Announcement 
 

 

June 20, 2024  

 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

United Metal will implement a price increase up to 10% on all products effective July 15, 

2024.  

 

United Metal Products will honor existing job quotes in accordance with our job 

quotation policy. A copy of this policy is posted on our website at: 

www.unitedmetalproducts.info.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of United Metal Products. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

United Metal Products 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.unitedmetalproducts.info/

